
Glencross Mennonite Church 

Our Sweet Child 

You are an incredible blessing 
An extraordinary gift 
Given to us from our Heavenly Father 
To experience this life with. 
 
We dedicate our hearts 
To teaching you God’s way 
With everything we do 
And every word we say. 
 
We know your precious eyes 
Are watching us intently 
And your tiny little ears 
Are listening so sharply. 
 
We’ll teach you how to love 
By the way we treat others, 
We’ll teach you generosity 
By the way we give, 
We’ll teach you how to worship God 
By our obedience to Him, 
We’ll teach you righteousness 
By the way we live. 
 
Our prayer is that you grow up strong 
And love the Lord your God 
You are our sweet child 
And we love you with all our heart. 

                              Love, Your Parents 

 

 

Box 1719, Morden, MB  R6M 1B5   

Phone: 204-822-3864 

www.glencrosschurch.com 

March 15, 2015 

Child Dedication Sunday 

9:30am Sunday School 

10:40am Worship Service 

 

 

http://www.glencrosschurch.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Worship Service 

March 15, 2015 

Worship in Singing – Praise Team 

Call to Worship – Ken Klassen 

Offering/Announcements 

Worship in Singing 

Parent/Child Dedication 

Message – Trevor Fleming 

     ~ It Takes a Church to Raise a Child ~ 

Scripture: Deuteronomy 6:4-9 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer/Benediction 

 

This Week 

Monday March 16th 
Jr. Youth 7pm @ Glencross 

 
Wednesday March 18th 

Sr. Youth 7:30pm @ 
Glencross 

 

Next Sunday’s Message – 

Pastor Peter Redekopp 

 

Coming up at Glencross 

Sunday, March 22, 2015 -  The music/talent night is at 7pm. Thanks 
to all who signed up! Please bring a snack to share for fellowship. 

Friday,  March 27, 2015 – Annual Mission Sale, 7pm at the Church 
Fellowship Hall.  Snack and coffee after. Please bring food to share.  

Sunday, March 29, 2015 - The Teen Challenge group will be joining 
us in the morning service. There will also be a potluck lunch after the 
service. Please bring a hot dish.  In addition, people with last names 
A-M bring dessert, N-Z, a salad.  All are welcome. 

Friday, April 3, 2015 - Good Friday Service/Communion at 10am 

Sunday, April 5, 2015 - The Glencross youth group would love to invite 
you to a free breakfast fellowship meal on Easter Sunday morning.  
Breakfast will be served from 9-9:45 am, and will consist of muffins, 
cinnamon buns, fruit, yogurt, coffee and juice.  This is a free fellowship 
meal and donations are not expected. If you are able to contribute some 
baking items for breakfast please contact Pastor Trevor. 

Sunday, April 19, 2015 – A Baptism/Membership Service 

 

 



 From the Sunday School Department: 

 Four speakers are needed to finish off the Adult Sunday School year.  If you are 
interested, contact Paul Gervais.  

March 29 (Teen Challenge) – no Adult Sunday School 
April 5 (Easter Sunday) - no S.S. classes 
April 11 @ 8:30am - SS Staff Appreciation breakfast at church 
June 14 @ 10:00am - Church Picnic at Stanley Park 
June 21 @ 9:30am - Promotion Sunday 
June 28 - No Sunday School - Summer schedule begins 

The Christian Education Board is looking for a leader for this year's DVBS. This position 
can be taken on by an individual or, if preferred, as a team effort. DVBS is tentatively 
booked for the week of July 13-17. Anyone interested in taking advantage of this 
opportunity to serve can contact Paul Gervais for more information. 

Youth Leaders needed: 
We’re looking for a male and female youth leader for SR youth.  Contact  Pastor Trevor 

 

Events in the Community 

You are invited to Far East Broadcasting’s Friendship Dinner. Thursday, March 
19, 2015 at 6:30pm at Grace Mennonite Church, Winkler.  Reservations 
required.  RSVP to Abe & Joyce Elias at 204-822-3835 before March 16.  

Morden Festival of the Arts Strings section begins Sunday, March 15th at 1:30. 
at the Church of God. It continues Monday and Tuesday.  

 


